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11 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

School Photographs 
 
On Thursday 14 September 2023, the school photographer will be in school to take photographs of 
students in Year 7, Year 9, Year 11 and Year 12 for our computerised records.  These photographs 
will be available for you to purchase on-line directly from the photographer once you have received 
your confirmation. 
 
All students in Year 7, Year 9 and Year 11 will be required to wear full school uniform on    
Thursday 14 September 2023. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that we occasionally use our students’ images 
in school publications celebrating learning and achievement within the school.  Such publications 
may include presentations in the foyer, the school website, teacher training videos, press releases 
and marketing material.  If you do not want your daughter’s/son’s image used in this way, and have 
not already notified us, please write to inform the Admissions Officer, otherwise we will presume 
to have your consent. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Field 
Admissions Officer 
 


